
SAFD’s home is the Heritage Hall in the Village at the Incarnate Word. We are part of the Connections Program of the 

Sisters of Charity. This program celebrated its 20th Anniversary on July 7, 2017. SAFD contributed by demonstrating a 

Bulgarian dance (Sborenka) and a Bolivian dance (Chilili) with audience participation. Here are a few pictures of this 

event, courtesy of Patrick McMillan. 

 

 



 

 



 

 


